From: Roy Kenoyer

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Re: HB 3064
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 4:26:49 PM

Please oppose HB 3064. This is important.

I have allergies that could make getting certain vaccines that would make getting certain vaccines dangerous for
me. And that is surely true for other people too.

It is even more important to preserve religious freedom in our state and in our country. If you pass this bill, you are
creating a serious and and dangerous rules against freedom in our country and in our lives. Please do not do this.

Sincerely

Patricia "Dandi" Kenoyer
Brookings, oregon
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